
NDU Non-attribution Policy

“Presentations by guest speakers, seminar leaders, 
and panelists constitute an important part of University 
curricula.  So that these guests, as well as faculty and 
other University officials, may speak candidly, the 
University offers its assurance that their presentations 
at the Colleges, or before other NDU-sponsored 
audiences, will be held in strict confidence.  This 
assurance derives from a policy of non-attribution that 
is morally binding on all who attend:  without the 
express permission of the speaker, nothing he or she 
says will be attributed to that speaker directly or 
indirectly in the presence of anyone who was not 
authorized to attend the lecture or presentation.”
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